
   

   Public Hearing 
Notice 

March 19, 2020 

The Provincetown Public Pier Corporation will hold a public hearing on March 19, 2020 
at 2 PM in the Judge Welsh room of Town Hall, 260 Commercial Street, Provincetown, 
MA 02657. 
 

 
Agenda  
 
Pursuant to Chapter 13 of the Acts of 2000 , the lease agreement between the Town of 
Provincetown and  the Provincetown Public Pier Corporation and consistent with the Harbor 
Regulations, the Provincetown Public Pier Corporation will hold a public hearing on the 
following matters: 
 
Updates and definition clarifications to the Harbor Regulations Chapter 1, and  
Appendix B Harbor Fee Schedules, such discussions may potentially include the Dock 
Allocation Process. 
 
Votes may be taken 
 
 
Regina Binder, Chair 
Provincetown Public Pier Corporation 
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